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23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
I hope you had a lovely half term break and managed to get some quality family time.  
Before half term we had so much exciting learning going on and I am delighted to share with you 
more of the work undertaken by our School Councillors. 
As part of Enfield’s Quieter Neighbourhoods Project, a team came to school to meet, work with and 
learn from our children about what matters to them in our community. 
Enfield Council were extremely impressed with the data our school council had collected for them, 
no other school had gone to those lengths. They also commented on their fantastic behaviour and 
the contributions they had brought to the workshop. The data and feedback will be strongly used in 
all upcoming Enfield council meetings to make changes within the area.  
The final report will be published on the project 
website: https://letstalk.enfield.gov.uk/edmontongreenqn 

Well done, School Councillors – making a difference in our community! 
 

 

In other news, I would like to alert you that during the Easter holiday break we are hoping to run 
another HAF holiday club, led by Coach Kevin and his team with Effective Transition. Our planned 
dates are for Tuesday 2nd April to Friday 5th April. Save the dates! Confirmation will follow soon. 
 

https://letstalk.enfield.gov.uk/edmontongreenqn
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Our book recommendations this week… 
Our first recommendation this week comes from Hatice in Purple Class, who went to the library 
with her sister during half term and borrowed not only this lovely book but more! Her 
recommendation is When I’m Big by Ella Bailey. 
Jamela’s Dress by Niki Daly and Looking for Atlantis by Colin Thompson have been recommended 
anonymously! I found them waiting for me on the bench outside my office and they are two 
fantastic recommendations! 

                                          

 

Thank you to all our recommenders!!! 
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Sports Personality of the week! 
 
 

This week Sport's Personality of the week is Shuab(Blue) 

 
First of all, this week Shuab had a great PE lesson on Tuesday (which was also his birthday as he 
turned 7). Blue class started working on different sending and receiving techniques and this week 
focused on rolling. Mr. Samuel was extremely impressed with Shuab's attitude whilst participating 
in different rolling games and activities. In fact that is not the only thing Shuab has impressed Mr. 
Samuel with. Over the past year Shuab’s behaviour and attitude to learning has improved 
massively; he has become very helpful by asking Mr. Samuel if he needs help setting up equipment 
for his PE lessons or carrying and lifting equipment in and around the school. His overall interest in 
sports has also increased and Mr. Samuel can't wait to see how he continues to excel in his PE 
lessons throughout the rest of the year. 
 
A big well done to you Shuab, we are all so proud of you! Keep up the outstanding work!   
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Attendance Success! 
 

This week the class with the best attendance at 99.50% is…LILAC class. 
Well done to them! 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


